
Hi Everyone! 
 
My name is Anica Lee, and I will be the school counseling intern this fall at Phillip O. Berry. I 
have heard wonderful things about Phillip O. Berry, and I feel incredibly lucky to be here. I am so 
excited to get to know each one of you! Before I know a little bit about you, here is some info 
about me... 
 
I am entering the last year of my Masters in School Counseling at The University of North 
Carolina at Charlotte. I completed my practicum at Charlotte East Language Academy in the 
spring. I also received my Bachelor of Fine Arts in Illustration at The University of North Carolina 
at Charlotte. While attending graduate school part-time, I worked in higher education for four 
years. Working in higher education has gifted me with the knowledge of what students can 
expect after they graduate, but I am much more passionate about  
supporting students on their journey towards graduation. 
 
Many high school students feel the crippling pressure to plan for the future, and while that is 
important, I think it is a crucial time to discover who they are. Whatever path a student decides, 
I cannot wait to hear about it and provide any support I can to help them achieve their goals. I 
am thrilled to be able to support students as they grow and develop their skills and interests. As 
a school counseling intern at Phillip O. Berry, I will promote the academic, career, and 
social/emotional development of all students. I look forward to a wonderful semester!  
 
Sincerely, 
Anica Lee 


